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Stephen Varsa, P.G. 
Supervising Hydrogeologist, Project Manager 
MWH, now part of Stantec 
11153 Aurora Avenue 
Des Moines, Iowa 
50322-7904 
 
    

Re: 3RP # Site Name 
 190 Hamner #9 
   
   

Mr. Varsa: 
 
I have reviewed the files on the releases referenced above.  The available information indicates El Paso CGP 
Company LLC (EPCGP) has met the requirements of 19.15.29-30 NMAC and no further corrective action is 
required.  You are notified this referenced remediation is closed. 
 
This finding by the OCD does not relieve EPCGP of responsibility if future information shows a threat to ground 
water, surface water, human health, or the environment.  Further, it does not relieve EPCGP of responsibility for 
compliance with any federal, state, or local law. 
 
Please properly plug remaining monitoring wells per requirements of the New Mexico Office of the State Engineer.  
Thanks. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
P.E., Hydrologist, District III 
 
cc: Joe Wiley EPCGP, Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields 
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